
November 15 marks the day two years 

ago when New Zealanders were unjust-

ly mandated with No Jab, No Job.

While deaths from Covid have slowed to a 

trickle, the numbers of people with vaccine    

   injuries have soared, and many have died 

from their injuries. Reports from over-

seas show that more people have 

died from vaccine injuries than from 

Covid-19.

People are still unable to work and unable to pay for 

therapies. None of this has been acknowledged as yet 

by the government.

And many New Zealanders continue to grieve for lost relationships as 

the government’s inhumane Covid response have divided us, damaging 

the very fabric of our society. 

Please remember them in a moment 
of silence: Wednesday 15 November

12 PM. MEET: Cor. Victoria St and Hokianga Rd, 
Dargaville. Learn more HERE:

www.redrememberanceday.co.nz

We will 
not forget.


